
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 07, 2021 6:52 PM 
'Anne Marie Lynn' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10582-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Anne Marie Lynn, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer 
Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Sincerely, 

JfonnWann 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: hanna_mariah=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io <hanna_mariah=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf 
Of Anne Marie Lynn 
Sent: Saturday, September 04, 20211:11 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

Hello PSC member, 

I am a senior in Ormond Beach, FL and rely solely on my SS's old age benefits to live. 
Due to my starting ssecurity collections at age 62, because of health issues, my amount is 
slim. I can not pay my rent and utilities as it is, I started snap benefits 4 months ago, and have 
absolutely no wiggle room to accommodate a price increase in anything. Please reconsider 
the hardships that this increase will impact so many of us already living sub the low-income 
standards. 

Thank you for your considerations, 
Anne-Marie Lynn 

Thank you, 

Anne Marie Lynn 
115 PAPAYA DR 
ORMOND BEACH FL, 32174-6100 
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